Steven SeEe

From: Jeremy Sullivan <jeremy10101069@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 6:15 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support Bill H-5351

To: Clerk Steve Sepe

My name is Jeremy Sullivan, and I am a lifelong Rhode Island resident. | am writing in strong support of
Bill H5351, which would allow nurses and aestheticians to perform delegated tasks under the
supervision of APRNs and MDs.

I have been receiving medical treatments for my skin and wellness needs at Citrine Aesthetics in
Cumberland, Rhode Island, and I trust these providers beyond compare. Their establishment is
exceptionally clean, they prioritize safety, and they maintain the highest level of professionalism.

Previously, [ was receiving microneedling treatments from these providers, but I was recently informed
that they can no longer perform these services due to changes in state regulations. These treatments
were making a significant difference in my skin, and I would like to continue seeing the qualified
providers I trust.

Please support this bill to ensure that trained professionals can continue offering these valuable
treatments and that patients like myself can receive the care we need.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Jeremy Sullivan

45 Pound Road
Cumberland, RI, 02864
Phone: (401) 6175527

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




